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APS@mirasmart.com <APS@mirasmart.com>
Mon 1/8/2024 3:00 PM

To: Breanna Mueller <bzm0075@auburn.edu>

Dear Breanna,

Congratulations! Your abstract has been selected for presentation at the 2024 American Physiology Summit, April 4-7 in Long Beach,
California.

ABSTRACT ID: 1347

ABSTRACT TITLE: Mitochondrial Biogenesis and Remodeling Protein Response to Bouts of High-load vs High-volume
Resistance Training

We are in the process of scheduling all accepted abstracts. On January 19, 2024, you will receive the following details regarding your
abstract acceptance:

o Oral versus poster presentation.
® Presentation day and time.

Abstracts selected for an oral presentation will also be scheduled for a poster presentation. In addition to your oral presentation, you
will also receive your poster time slot on January 19.

Al poster presentations will occur on one of the following days:

o Friday, April 5:5:15 -7 pm
* Saturday, April 6:5:15 -7 pm

Please secure your housing and regjster for the Summit to take advantage of Early registration rates, which end on January 17.
Please direct all inquiries to meetings@physiology.org and be sure to include your ABSTRACT ID for a more timely reply.

Thank you for your participation in the Summit and we look forward to seeing you in Long Beach!

Sincerely,

Patricia Terrell
APS Scientific Meetings Coordinator





